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Top DEP Stories 
 
Standard Speaker: State: Jeanesville mine fire is extinguished 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/state-jeanesville-mine-fire-is-extinguished-1.2439634 
 
Standard Speaker: JEANESVILLE MINE FIRE AT A GLANCE 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/jeanesville-mine-fire-at-a-glance-1.2439645 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Grants go to Montour County 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/013019/page/5/story/grants-go-to-montour-county 
 
AP: Wolf seeks $4.5B capital program paid by Marcellus Shale tax 
https://www.apnews.com/5c5d12bb5f9945f88b642adae07bc154 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Homeowners should test for radon 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-01-
31/Local_News/Homeowners_Should_Test_for_Radon.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Ag conference is scheduled for Feb. 20 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/012919/page/4/story/ag-conference-is-scheduled-for-
feb-20  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Elkland Authority discusses nitrogen credits 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/authority-discusses-nitrogen-
credits/article_b49d8e3f-950f-5646-91f2-b988a012593c.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Grant to fix flooding near Geisinger entrance much less than expected 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder_county/grant-to-fix-flooding-near-geisinger-entrance-much-
less-than/article_239aef26-75c8-5ffd-9fef-fa586d4d71a3.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Little Meadows streambank stabilization project completed 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-01-
31/Local_News/Little_Meadows_Streambank_Stabilization_Project_Co.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Rep. Fritz receives committee assignments 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-01-
31/Local_News/Rep_Fritz_Receives_Committee_Assignments.html 
 
Air 
 
Republican Herald: Compressor station search narrowed to Schuylkill’s west end 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/compressor-station-search-narrowed-to-schuylkill-s-west-
end-1.2439309 
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Post-Gazette: U.S. Steel reports repairs following Clairton plant fire will cost about $40 million 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2019/01/30/Clairton-plant-fire-
cost-U-S-Steel-40-million-coke-health-pollution/stories/201901300152 
 
Jurist: Cap-and-Trade Could Fill Gaps in Governor Wolf’s Climate Change Executive Order 
https://www.jurist.org/commentary/2019/01/cap-and-trade-could-fill-gaps-in-governor-wolfs-climate-
change-executive-order/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Don’t tell me what I can eat (LTE) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/012919/page/6/story/dont-tell-me-what-i-can-eat 
 
WESA: 3 Thought-Provoking Things From 'The Future Of Energy: Can We Get To Zero Carbon?' Forum 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/3-thought-provoking-things-future-energy-can-we-get-zero-carbon-forum  
 
Allegheny Front: Climate Change is Scary. Here’s How to Talk to Kids About It. 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/climate-change-is-scary-heres-how-to-talk-to-kids-about-it/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Support carbon bill 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/01/31/Support-carbon-bill/stories/201901310049 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Recreation and conservation project grants being accepted 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/013019/page/5/story/recreation-and-conservation-
project-grants-being-accepted  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Student-crafted hellbender bill approved by Senate committee 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/news/state/student-crafted-hellbender-bill-approved-by-senate-
committee/article_c6e3a388-b876-5f8e-9196-0bfdcecf8608.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Deer, feral cats roam city streets 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/01/deer-feral-cats-roam-city-streets/ 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania Parks And Forests Have A Maintenance Backlog Worth $1B, Report Finds 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/pennsylvania-parks-and-forests-have-maintenance-backlog-worth-1b-
report-finds  
 
Tribune-Review: 3 new varieties of bats added to state endangered species list 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14560278-74/3-new-varieties-of-bats-added-to-state-endangered-
species-list  
 
Tribune-Review: Opinions split on proposal to start deer season on the Saturday after Thanksgiving 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14557917-74/pa-game-commission-considering-saturday-start-to-
deer-season-semi-autos-for-big 
 
The Almanac: Panhandle Trail announced as part of ‘gateway’ west 
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https://thealmanac.net/news/panhandle-trail-announced-as-part-of-gateway-west/article_4175286a-
228b-11e9-8d2a-f797deea811e.html 
 
Bradford Era: Puppets to bring prehistoric ocean to life at UPB 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/puppets-to-bring-prehistoric-ocean-to-life-at-upb/article_fe7cc738-
2510-11e9-8cbd-4be6adeff944.html 
 
Record-Argus: Game Commission gives early OK for Saturday deer season opening 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/game-commission-gives-early-ok-for-saturday-deer-season-
opening/ 
 
Shamokin News Item: Outdoor industry pushes political fight over lands, climate 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/outdoor-industry-pushes-political-fight-over-lands-
climate/article_d3e42420-f862-5396-8e49-43cabdc611cb.html  
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Trout Unlimited to host habitat restoration speaker 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/trout-unlimited-to-host-habitat-restoration-
speaker/article_7f3a1fd2-11f8-5ddc-875c-099d7cc52281.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Wellsboro selects architect for park improvements 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/wellsboro-selects-architect-
for-park-improvements/article_dc703089-b3b3-588d-8c77-6f016dd76872.html 
 
Energy 
 
Centre Daily Times: Solar panels could be coming to Centre County Correctional Facilty 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article225279395.html 
 
WESA: Deep Freeze Puts Strain On Midwest Gas And Electricity Grids 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/deep-freeze-puts-strain-midwest-gas-and-electricity-grids 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Good news!  Climate change already solved by nuclear power (Editorial) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/013119/page/12/story/good-news-climate-change-
already-solved 
 
Mining 
 
Scranton Times: Work to extinguish Olyphant mine fire expected to begin this summer 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/work-to-extinguish-olyphant-mine-fire-expected-to-begin-
this-summer-1.2439654 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Sen. Dinniman decries pipeline lobbying in Harrisburg 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/local/dinniman-decries-pipeline-lobbying-in-
harrisburg/article_7150d1a4-3848-5317-8850-2346fc557fd8.html 
 
Express Times: Poll: Should the federal government limit states’ power to block pipeline projects? 
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https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/opinion/2019/01/poll-should-the-federal-government-limit-states-
power-to-block-pipeline-projects.html 
 
Pennlive: Saving Pa.’s tourism assets from the gas industry 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/01/saving-pas-tourism-assets-from-the-gas-industry-
opinion.html 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Local officials talk natural gas usage, benefits during cold winter season 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local-officials-talk-natural-gas-usage-benefits-during-cold-
winter/article_cf9fcf3d-9b50-58e2-bd9d-09f42ebe3869.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rising to the surface: The Utica's time has come 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/01/31/rising-to-the-surface-the-uticas-time-has-
come.html 
 
State Impact: New Jersey governor: Ban fracking, all related activities in Delaware River Basin 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/01/31/new-jersey-governor-phil-murphy-fracking-ban-
delaware-river-basin/ 
 
NJ Spotlight: Murphy urges full fracking ban in Delaware River Basin 
https://www.njspotlight.com/stories/19/01/30/murphy-urges-ban-on-fracking-and-all-related-activities-
in-delaware-river-basin/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: State AG updates lawsuit status 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-01-31/Front_Page/State_AG_Updates_Lawsuit_Status.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Public urged to report spotted lanternfly sightings 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-01-
31/Local_News/Public_Urged_to_Report_Spotted_Lanternfly_Sighting.html 
 
Waste 
 
Morning Call: Meeting on proposed sludge-treatment plant in Slate Belt postponed 
https://www.mcall.com/business/mc-biz-plainfield-township-sludge-plant-hearing-20190129-story.html 
 
York Dispatch: York City halts trash collection due to weather 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/01/30/york-city-halts-trash-collection-due-
weather/2725687002/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: The What’s SUP Challenge aims to phase out single-use plastics in Pittsburgh 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/with-the-whats-sup-challenge-local-activists-aim-to-
phase-out-single-use-plastics/ 
 
Water 
 
Meadville Tribune: MAWA gets $3 million state loan 
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https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/mawa-gets-million-state-loan/article_5748cb06-24fc-11e9-
9305-2358dfe8a064.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: MAWA crew repairs water main break on Terrace Street 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/mawa-crew-repairs-water-main-break-on-terrace-
street/article_60da3f68-24db-11e9-badc-bfc4e441d90d.html 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Navy officials provide update on Warminster chemical contamination 
https://www.theintell.com/news/20190130/navy-officials-provide-update-on-warminster-chemical-
contamination 
 
Morning Call: LCA is looking at big water, sewer rate hikes for customers 
https://www.mcall.com/news/breaking/mc-nws-lehigh-county-authority-water-sewer-rate-hikes-
capital-plan-20190129-story.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Schools ought to be required to test drinking water for lead, and to disclose 
results directly to parents 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/schools-ought-to-be-required-to-test-drinking-water-
for/article_9c1d0030-241b-11e9-a513-a33883c5898d.html 
 
York Daily Record: Codorus Creek would be more accessible, walkable in York city after major makeover 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2019/01/30/codorus-creek-would-more-accessible-york-after-major-
makeover/2721504002/ 
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Bradford, Sullivan projects receive PENNVEST funding 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/bradford-sullivan-projects-receive-pennvest-
funding/article_b03a1f84-e5da-5172-8aaa-5f72f280999b.html  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier:  Elkland Borough replaces pump for sewer 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/borough-replaces-pump-for-
sewer/article_bc025d36-87de-5cda-9775-f021dee532dd.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Rochester sewer authority gets $35 million loan to upgrade system 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190130/rochester-sewer-authority-gets-35-million-loan-to-
upgrade-system 
 
Daily American: Confluence to receive state funds for sewer project 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/confluence-to-receive-state-funds-for-sewer-
project/article_e0c486a8-c941-5459-b451-7f61450ab96f.html 
 
The Almanac: $4.8 million state loan goes toward Peters sewerage improvements 
https://thealmanac.net/news/million-state-loan-goes-toward-peters-sewerage-
improvements/article_b766d7c0-24c1-11e9-a4cd-bb223d506137.html 
 
PA Environment Digest: Allegheny Institute: Review Of Pittsburgh Water Authority’s 5-Year 
Infrastructure Plan: The Price That Has To Be Paid For Years Of Neglect 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2019/01/allegheny-institute-review-of.html 
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Tribune-Democrat: Johnstown, Confluence get sewer funds from state 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/johnstown-confluence-get-sewer-funds-from-state/article_d0b8f8be-
2504-11e9-91de-ef4e64942756.html 
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Vacancy fee decision on hold for another month; would affect vacant 
properties connected to township’s water and sewer systems 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/vacancy-fee-decision-on-hold-for-another-
month/article_95debfcc-cd42-50c3-8675-11b1279072e3.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Gov. Wolf to ask lawmakers for new $4.5B capital program 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/01/gov-wolf-to-ask-lawmakers-for-new-45b-capital-
program.html 
 
ABC27: Wolf to ask lawmakers for new $4.5B capital program 
https://www.abc27.com/news/state/wolf-to-ask-lawmakers-for-new-45b-capital-program/1741602498 
 
WITF: Governor Wolf to ask lawmakers for new $4.5B capital program 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/01/governor-wolf-to-ask-lawmakers-for-new-45b-capital-program.php 
 
ABC27: Outdoor industry pushes political fight over lands, climate 
https://www.abc27.com/news/us-world/business/outdoor-industry-pushes-political-fight-over-lands-
climate/1741644195 
 
Bradford Era: PUC offers cold weather tips 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/puc-offers-cold-weather-tips/article_e00847fa-2510-11e9-84a1-
8fda15eb38c6.html 
 
Bradford Era: Dead car batteries, lockouts just a couple dreaded results of extreme cold 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/dead-car-batteries-lockouts-just-a-couple-dreaded-results-
of/article_f4171634-2512-11e9-b43c-8bd111ce74f2.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Region breaks low-temperature record for second-straight day; but relief on the way 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14562579-74/region-breaks-low-temperature-record-for-second-
straight-day-but-relief-on-the-way 
 
Tribune-Review: Large fire at Beaver County paving company extinguished; cleanup commences 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14562631-74/large-fire-burning-at-beaver-county-paving-company 
 
Tribune-Review: AAUW meeting in Murrysville will focus on eliminating household toxins 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/14559492-74/aauw-meeting-will-focus-on-eliminating-household-
toxins  
 
Indiana Gazette: URBN expansion progresses 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/urbn-expansion-progresses/article_27c4fcd0-1e04-5863-a08e-
8351e84982a7.html 
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Clarion News: Good grief -- Why is it so darned cold? 
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_4500e6b6-061d-5424-ab7f-
c0be3d0285f2.html 
 
Morning Call: Your View: Want to save Lehigh Valley farmland? Buy more locally grown food. 
https://www.mcall.com/opinion/national/mc-opi-buy-local-food-20190128-story.html 
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